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FTSE Russell March 2025 Index Review: Treatment of New Additions 
 

21 February 2025 

On 19 December 2024, FTSE Russell announced the decision to enhance the free float methodology effective in 

conjunction with the June 2025 index review. To reduce the potential impact of reverse turnover, FTSE Russell will 

screen all new additions for the March 2025 review against the current free float restrictions guidelines and the enhanced 

free float methodology.  

 

In the event a new addition for the March 2025 index review is deemed to fail the minimum 5% free float requirement rule 

as part of the June 2025 transition to the enhanced free float methodology, FTSE Russell will not proceed with the 

inclusion of that security at the March 2025 index review. 

 

  
 
  
  
  

For further information please contact FTSE Russell Client Services at info@ftserussell.com or call: 
 
Australia 

 
+61 (0) 2 7228 5659 

Hong Kong  +852 2164 3333 
Japan +81 3 6441 1430 
London  +44 (0) 20 7866 1810 
New York +1877 503 6437 

 

  
 
Alternatively, please visit our website at lseg.com/ftse-russell. 
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